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Bigger Planes Coming to Wichita Falls Regional Airport Flights 

Wichita Falls, Texas- The City of Wichita Falls is proud to announce American Airlines wholly 
owned subsidiary, Envoy is now servicing the Wichita Falls Regional Airport with larger aircraft.  

The larger aircraft is the Embraer 170. It offers more room for passengers and larger overhead 
storage bins for today’s carry-on-sized baggage. Passengers will be checking less carry-on luggage 
than before with the old CRJ-700 aircraft.  

The new aircraft will begin servicing Wichita Falls to Dallas customers on the afternoon flight 
on November 5, 2024.  

For more information on the aircraft, you can find it by clicking here.  
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https://youtu.be/z7WqYnpdnkM

